
Marion Township Budget Meeting held November 3, 2016 at the Township Building 

 

Present: Archie Gettig Jr., Herbert Chapman, John R. Dillon and Angel Emery 

 

Guests: David Emery Jr., Brian McCauley (Tax Collector), Ken Roan 

 

Budget Meeting was called to order by Chairman Gettig at 6:30 p.m. followed by the Pledge of 
Allegiance. 

Public Comment: None 

Discussion was held about the proposed budget prepared by Emery.   

Gettig presented price estimates for paving on Sand Ridge that he received from Matt Kenepp, 
Marion Township’s Penn DOT representative.   The board of supervisors briefly discussed. 

 

On a motion by Dillon and 2nd by Chapman, motion passed to approve October 17, 2016 budget 
meeting minutes as presented. 

 

On a motion by Gettig and 2nd by Chapman, motion passed to approved 2017 proposed budget. 

 

Gettig motioned to adjourn the budget meeting, Chapman seconded and meeting adjourned at 
6:41 p.m. 
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